
Correctional Services Department Tainan Prison 
Nanjian Spring Festival introduces the "parent-child 

cake making" course for tourist factory 
In the atmosphere of the national music and lion dance, 

repair and enhance family relationships 
     The Lunar New Year reunion festival will be held. On January 9, 109 

(Thursday), the Tainan Prison will be held from 9 am to 11 am and from 2 pm to 

4 pm, combining the resources of the Tainan area with procuratorial, guarding, 

and rehabilitation protection. The family support plan for the New Year 

atmosphere, handled the "face-to-face beneficiary activities of the 109 Chinese 

New Year host families," a total of 250 host families and 542 family members 

participated, with the hope that the host families will be encouraged by their 

families and comforted by family members to relieve the family. Feelings and 

family relationships. 

     For the first time, Li Xiuying, the leader of the Tainan Rehabilitation 

Counseling Group, invited the very famous Petewa Art Cake Sightseeing Factory 

to visit the supervisor to conduct the "Pastry in the good cup and the cup is 

full" parent-child fondant cake handmade experience course. To fulfill social 

corporate responsibilities and bring out the spirit of public welfare, I 

personally led 4 baking chefs to the prison to guide the host to work with their 

parents and children to make fondant cake. When the children put on cute baking 

bib clothing, their faces cannot be hidden The expression of expectation and 

excitement, during the DIY production process, the joyful atmosphere instantly 

infected each host and their families, and gradually realized and recollected 

the memories of the happy families of the past. For the connection of family 

relationships and the return to social life, it has its positive and positive 

effects. Help.  

     Mr. Qiu Yiyi, the deputy governor of the Superintendent, said that this event 

particularly appreciates the long-term care and assistance of prosecutors, 

guardians, and more security groups. At the same time, thanks to social 

enterprises for their enthusiasm for public welfare, which brings a wonderful 

warm time to the host and their families. I would also like to thank my family 

members who have come to Long Road and for taking the time to work hard. I hope 

that the host will cherish the emotions of the family and never give up, deeply 

reflect on regret, and work hard to return to social life in the future and rebuild 

a happy life. 



 

   

Deputy Chief Warden presents certificate of 

appreciation to VIP 

Greetings from the deputy governor and the 

family of the prisoner 

  

The person in charge of Peter's company Hong 

named the cake making steps 

Petitwa Pastry Chef guides guests to make 

cakes 

  

Parents and children regain their happy days 
Can't hide expectations and excitement in 

cute baking bib outfits 


